FROM THE DESK OF SECRETARIES

We on behalf of Indraprastha Sarbojanin Durga Puja Samiti, wish you

all very very happy VIJAYA, DEEPAWALI and a successful year 2001-
2002, and we pray to God to shower His blessings on everybody,

It is an occasion where we get a chance to interact with different types of
people from different walks of life in a very festive mood. Moreover,
people are so optimistic during this season. Inspite of their hectic
schedule, it’s been really grateful of them to have spared their precious
time for a cause that could rise the standard of our culture and heritage,
This, being the first year of Durga Puja in our colony, we tried to keep
our real culture intact, but it is also true that there is no end to perfection
and satisfaction. May be there were some mismanagements that have
been hurriedly overlooked for which we really apologise, but we are
confident that we will overcome it all in the coming years, of course, with

your active and heartfelt participation and cooperation.

So, we seek your encouragement and enthusiasm to build a platform, with
peace and happiness being it’s foundation. Advertisements are a great

financial encouragement to us. We are highly thankful to all those who
have extended this help.

At last, we sincercly thank all the residents, the members of our colony

and our well wishers for their excellent cooperation extended and
encouragements for greater commitments in the Years to come,

Thanks and regards,

Pinaki Mukherjee & Sushil Das

(Joint Secretaries)
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